
SILVERTON PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN 

 

Minutes of the meeting held on Monday, March 14th, 2016 

 

 

 

Meeting began at 9.30 a.m. 

 

Present:  Olivia Kennard (Chair), Gill Barratt, Liz Trebble, Janet Campbell, Bill Croome, 

Sally Sleep, Jenny Roach, Liz Gilbert, Prue Nichols. 

 

1.  Apologies were received from Olive Millward, Jon Smye, Richard White. 

 

2.  No members of the public attended. 

 

3.  The Minutes of the last meeting were agreed. 

 

4.  Members of the Committee reported on the work they had done towards the 

Neighbourhood Plan. There was general discussion about the designated green spaces in 

the Parish, with one or two additions suggested.  A letter from the Walk and Talk group 

was read OUT which commented on the use of footpaths round the village. 

 

5.    A statement on the balance of the budget was discussed and the committee was 

reminded that the funds had to be used before the 30th March and then the balance 

returned to Locality.   

 

6. It was decided that a draft  of theNeighbourhood Plan will be put on the Parish website 

as a first consultation exercise. 

 

7.  Discussion on the new community assets policy was deferred. 

 

8.  AOB   Jenny Roach reported on the new MDDC policy of holding a register detailing 

any self-build applications with information about the land involved.   

 

A meeting of the Committee will be held after Easter to consider responses to the Call for 

Land. 

 

9. The next meeting will be on Monday, March 21st at 9.30 a.m. 

 

 

The meeting finished at 11.30 a.m. 

 

 

 


